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WEISS SEROTA HELEMAN Broward League of Cities is proud to spotlight its Associate Member, the

Pastoriza CoLE & BONISKE law firm of Weiss Serota Helfman Pastoriza Cole & Boniske. The
prominent South Florida law firm serves corporate, governmental and
individual clients and works closely with many cities in Broward County.

The firm serves as the city attorney for Miramar, Weston, Cooper City and Lauderdale-by-the-Sea,
and frequently handles high profile issues with substantial impact on municipalities, such as
growth management and property tax reform.

Through the active participation of its partners, including Susan Trevarthen, who serves on the
League’s Growth Management Committee, Matt Mandel, who chairs the League’s Leadership
Development Committee, and Jamie Cole and David Wolpin, who provide insight and counsel on
an ongoing basis to the League as a whole, the firm maintains a strong relationship with the
Broward League of Cities

“The Broward League of Cities provides leadership on matters of local, regional, state and national
concern, and increases the visibility of issues confronting cities every day,” Trevarthen said. “This

increased awareness is animportant element in reaching successful outcomes for all residents and
businesses within Broward’s municipalities.”

Weiss Serota Helfman Pastoriza Cole & Boniske supports the League’s mission to raise awareness
and resolve issues facing the 31 municipalities in Broward County. Its staff of skilled and
experienced professionals believes that this cooperative concept is critical to finding solutions.

“The firm is committed to working with community leaders, government officials and the general
public to provide legal counsel and advice for the improvement of Broward municipalities,”
Trevarthen added. “We are proud to be part of the Broward League of Cities and to participate in
its vision, dialogue and exchange of ideas to benefit the community.”



